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Alumni Times

The vision that Cindy Beavers and Terri Pease had since they started 

talking about the alumni association was to not leave anyone out of their 

reunions after high school. They wanted a monthly, or quarterly newsletter 

to try and spark some new interest of others becoming involved after high 

school.  Well almost 7 years later it is becoming a reality.

This is a new endeavor and it will get better as time goes by as to what 

you want and enjoy about it and what you would like to see changed or 

added.  This is your newspaper so we want it to be interesting and 

informative.

 We would like to be able to send it via the mail for those who don’t have 

internet, but that takes money and will have to come later.

So, welcome to the 1st edition of the Alumni Times!

Newsletter becomes Reality

SILENT AUCTION

We have 6 weeks till the Silent 

Auction on February 16th.  We are 

still in need of lots of items and 

some volunteers to help that night. 

If you know of a business, own a 

business or would just like to 

donate a gift card, item(s) please 

contact the contacts below to either 

pick up item, mail item or send 

monies we would really appreciate 

it.

If you plan to attend the All Class 

Reunion on October 6, 2018 @ the 

Norsemen, there are costs 

associated with space rental, 

decorations, name tags, DJ, etc.  

Without this fundraiser we will have 

to charge an entry fee per 

attendee.

The alumni is needing to get the 

following positions filled for the board 

ASAP!

President–Lead meetings, oversee 

other committees and events.

Vice-President–Lead meetings in 

absence of president.  Help the 

president with committees and events 

as needed.

Treasurer– Keep track of all monies 

in and out of the association.  Provide a 

monthly report to the committee. Be in 

charge of depositing monies and writing 

checks/

The SHHSAA meets once a month 

and if needed twice the month before 

the all school reunion Usually the 1st 

weekend of each month.

It isn’t too much of a commitment and 

those of us that have been on it for a 

while would like some new ideas and 

direction.

With your help this reunion 

celebration can be free to attend.

Contact:                         

Kristy(Richardson)Hanshaw   

jk4ku12@swbell.net           Cindy 

(Chapman) Beavers      

cindybeavers23@gmail.comTerri 

(Stubblefield) Pease     

alumni.shhs@gmail.com       with 

any questions or donations.

JOIN THE ALUMNI 

WEBSITE TO GET THE 

LATEST INFORMATION 

RIGHT TO YOUR

 IN-BOX
shhsalumni.classquest.com

Amount needed for cost of event space, advertising, decorations, 

snacks, name tags, etc. for the reunion is approximately $2000.  
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Alumni shirts are available in the  following sizes cash and carry or can be 

mailed for an additional $6.

SS T-shirt $16: 2)M, 2)L, 3)XL, 2) 2XL, 

LS T-Shirt $19 1)XL , SS Dri-fit $20 3)L, 1) XL

Red Cotton Polo $19 2) L, 2)XL, 2)2XL

Dri-fit Dark Grey Polo $27: 2)L, 1)XL, 2)2Xl

Contact Cindy Beavers  cindybeavers23@gmail.com

  

For questions, corrections, 
or ideas please e-mail 
alumni.shhs@gmail.com

  If you would like the 
newsletter mailed to you 

($.75 for postage and 
handling)

 or have no internet access 
call 

Terri Pease 

(785) 379-9698

1963 Ron Redmond  
rlredmond@hotmail.com

1968 Doug Reynolds
dougkufan@hotmail.com

1973 Pat tiBullock
pbullock4kids@gmail.com

1978 Sonja Stoskopf
sonja@reecenichols.com

1983 Patricia Rodriquez
warmfufypancakes@gmail.com

1988 ShellyBingham
shhs88reunion@yahoo.com

1993 Santo sGarcia
sgarcia@inspiredata.net

1998 Daniel Knossen
Daniel.cnossen@gmail.com

2003 Kristin Fisher 
c2kfsher@gmail.com 

2008 Angelina Cooper
angelinaaguerrero@gmail.com

2013 Cassidy Roberson
cassidy.a.roberson@gmail.com

Our most recent losses.  There may be ones that are not on here, if we have not been alerted of 

them.  If you know of others please alert us!

 DECEMBER

 8 Debbie Klamm – Class of 1976

 31 Brian Breitenstein – Class of 1987 

JANUARY

 1 Nela Mae McCollum – Bus Driver

  The next monthly SHHSAA 
meeting will be February 3, 
1147am at The Shack, 2942 SE 

29th.

We will discuss the silent 
auction and start working on 
the All School reunion.

We are in need of the following 
classes to help out with the 2018 
reunion:

   Here are the class president or 
person in charge for the classes 
having a signifcant year 
reunions.  

If you want to fnd out about 
your class they are who you need 
to contact.  

6th Annual 

All School 

Reunion

 October 6, 2018 
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